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Sent: December-16-14 8:41 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: RE EB 2014-0300 Windlectric Application

Dear Sir/Madam:
| respectfully request that the Ontario Energy Board conduct an oral hearing of the
application by Windlectric Inc. to construct a high voltage transmission line,

substation and steel poles on Amherst Island (File EB 2014-0300).

It is my understanding that the proposed construction site is in very close proximity
to Ambherst Island Public School.

| believe that an oral hearing is important for reasons of transparency and to afford
the affected parties (e.g. parents of children who attend the school) an
opportunity to participate in this most important discussion.

| also request that you register me as a monitor and provide notice of the
proceedings.

Regards,

Steve Perry

Stephen Perry
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IP counsel as innovative as you are®
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The information contained in this email message is privileged and confidential and is intended only for the use by
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copy. Any unauthorized use or copying of information received in error is prohibited and could be unlawful.

Perry + Currier Inc. is a firm of patent and trademark agents. Currier + Kao LLP is a law practice separate from
Perry + Currier Inc.

WARNING: We use spam filtering software that occasionally eliminates legitimate email. If your email contains
instructions, please ensure that we acknowledge receipt of those instructions.





